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CIRCULAR TO PARENTS 

(Class IX-XII) 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from ISWK. 

We are excited to inform you about the upcoming 23rd Global Higher Education Exhibition 

(GHEDEX) to be held at the Oman Convention & Exhibition Centre in The Sultanate of Oman. This 

is an incredible opportunity for students to meet global universities, institutes, companies, and 

government HR departments. Explore a wide range of possibilities, witness student business ideas, 
and experience engaging elevator pitches. This event promises much more than conventional 

exhibitions.  The event details are as follows: 

 

Event Details: 

Date: 5th to 6th February 2024(Visits are free) 

Venue: Oman Convention & Exhibition Centre 

Time Slots: 9 am to 12 pm and 5 pm to 8 pm 

 

The Board of Directors of Indian Schools in Oman has provided a link through which interested 

students can register to attend the event: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc56WKHBY3FeLGGiOgUeHhg0MslLtp9YMz5iinEJ

1NwIl0dFg/viewform 

For further details, please visit https://ghedex.global/oman 

We encourage you to seize this chance for valuable interactions and insights into the future of 

higher education. 

 

DISCLAIMER: Kindly note, student participation is solely based on their interests, and the school 

holds no authority in this matter. We are only disseminating information about the event, and 
decisions regarding attendance are at the discretion of the students and parents. 

 

Thanks & regards,  

 

 

D.N.RAO  

Principal 
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